
Kids were put into a "human knot" and had to figure out how to get out of it without breaking

hands.









Student council and Mrs. Feldner, a member of our MPQ Leadership team, are working to inspire

some ideas for the new logo for Murray Park Elementary to use starting next year. Once we have a

few student inspired designs, the school community will vote on which one best represents MP

and our core values. Earlier this year, our core values were determined by staff and family input.





Diverse Options invited the 5th grade choir students to their building to participate in celebrating 50

years of service in this community. They invited the students to participate with their clients as

they tie-dyed socks, ate pizza, performed music, and spent time together. Students also helped the

staff cut out leaves for a newly painted wall tree and then each added their own leaf describing

their time with the clients.
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